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July 17, 2018 

On Wednesday, August 8, 2018, the Martha's Vineyard Regional High School Budget 
Sub-Committee will meet at 8:00 AM in the High School's Library Conference Room. The 
Martha's Vineyard Public Schools' upcoming contract negotiations will be on the agenda 

This would be an excellent opportunity for you to provide input regarding these 
negotiations and I'm inviting you to attend this meeting. 

MTD/rs 

Sincerely, 

Matthew T. D'Andrea, LP.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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